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Dear Praying Friends, 
 
We are thinking and praying especially for you this Christmas season and trust this finds you well.   
From Florida we send our warmest greetings! We are thankful for another year of good health and for 
many opportunities to serve our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  We continue to have the joy of guiding 
young couples in the study of God’s Word both in our Bible study class each Sunday as well as to have 
important Bible classes with individuals during the week using the book, Becoming a True Christian.  
We also have had to face heartaches, for several couples no longer attend our Sunday School class nor 
church during this time of transition as our church is looking for a new pastor. 
 
In November we were able to travel 
to Georgia and South Carolina to 
visit our children. We had a 
wonderful time with Chuck and 
Janice, our grandchildren and our 
great-grandchildren.  As you can see 
in the picture, we were honored with 
the privilege of holding our twin 
great-grandchildren, who were born 
in October.  What a blessing that 
Morgan and Kentlee are in excellent 
health. Grayson and Cooper are very 
loving great-grandchildren full of fun 
and energy. 
 
In South Carolina we enjoyed a fine visit with our daughter, Beverly, and our two grandchildren who 
are developing into fine young adults.  While there I had the opportunity to put to use a few muscles 
that I hadn’t used recently doing odd-jobs around their house. 
 
This year we completed our 60th year of missionary service.  During these many years God has blessed 
us abundantly.  What a privilege that we also are still able to do house-to-house visitation each week 
and to be that witness that is vital for the furtherance of the Gospel.  

 
Again we thank you for the important part that 
you are having as you pray for us and support 
us as we continue to serve the Lord. We truly 
thank God for you! 
 
 Sincerely in Christ, Myron & Dotty 

Pastor Myron and Dotty Philippi 
 
P.S. We recently had computer problems and 
lost most of our e-mail address list. If you know 
of someone who wants to be on our mailing list 
please contact us and let us know. 
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